
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: PLANETARIUM 

 

 

 

Dear Parents /Guardians, 

On Tuesday 5th of November we are delighted to have The Planetarium, from 

Blackrock Observatory Cork at our school. Each student from Junior Cycle will 

have the opportunity to experience the wonder of space. Space is part of the 

Junior Cycle curriculum. This experience should bring this topic to life. The cost 

to each student is 4 euro. A link to pay will be sent to you through Way2Pay. 

Please pay before Monday 4th November.  

 

Kind Regards  

Margaret Walsh  

Science Teacher 

 


